January 5, 2021

To whom it may concern,

We, Ricardo Palmerola and Katherine Ludlow, owners of 1310 Flamingo Way
Miami Beach, and neighbors to 1320 Flamingo Way, have no objections and
support the reconstruction of their carport in order to restore the original
structure.

The owners, Arianna Vanin and Daniel Vanin, have also agreed to ensure to
protect and that no damage is done to our property during the reconstruction.
Should any damage occur, they will be financial responsible for rectifying.

We can be reached at (786) 376-5111 to confirm our support and details of this
letter.

Thank you,

Ricardo Palmerola Katherine Ludlow




